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Please accept my apologies for the late arrival of this response.
There are several comments about this proposal:
1. The infilling needs to meet planning requirements as they originally did not. Failure to meet these could cause issues with other people wishing to infill, or those who have had infill rejected.  Although the design brief is wordy, it appears that the plans have been amended to comply with infill requirements.
1. Services such as flood and surface water must be adequately dealt with.
1. With both sets of plans considered together, are there adequate parking spaces?
1. Any new property which is constructed too near the main street may be at risk of flooding, as the pipes put into the new drainage ditch by the by the new road constructors will allow a greater and more rapid arrival of water into Wendlebury brook  and thence to Wendlebury.
Please take these comments into consideration .
Bw.
Caroline Abbott Wendlebury Parish Council.

